
16th May 2019

Report from District Cllr Daniel Pratt

I would like to thank you for electing me as your District Councillor and look forward to 
representing your village. 

I do not have a full report for the month of May since it is my first week in my new role as 
District Councillor. This is partly because I am in the stage of familiarising myself with the 
role, and the organisation and processes in which I will be involved. Furthermore, the period 
since the beginning of April has seen very little District Council decision making due to the 
moratorium on politically sensitive announcements. In future you will receive a full report 
ahead of each meeting. 

On Thursday 2nd May, I am pleased to announce that the Green Party made gains in the 
Mid-Suffolk district doubling the original number of Councillors from 6 to 23. This result, I 
believe, shows that people are looking for new ideas to help our communities flourish and 
develop in a sustainable and low impact way. I look forward to working with the parishes to 
help improve the sustainability of our community assets and safeguard the biodiversity of our
countryside.   




